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West Herts PCT:

· From the new PCT, Anne Walker (Chief Executive), Melanie Walker (North and East Herts Locality Director) and Alan Pond (Finance Director) all attended the DacCom Executive meeting on 19 December.

· We presented our vision for 2007, learning lessons from this year’s experience to create a more capable model for PbC locally.  This has the potential to deliver more substantial progress with PbC next year.  Key recommendations included:

· The joint objective should be to ensure value for money in the local health economy, striving for improved services to be delivered within budget.

· DacCom should have a key input to next year’s financial recovery plan, to ensure this is something the GP community can support.

· We should work in partnership with the PCT to develop the business plan and manage the budget.

· There should be an adequate budget for DacCom and an appropriate incentive for practices, with the understanding that savings made will be used to address the deficit (and thus prevent service cuts).

· We should agree a professional approach to managing projects, in partnership with the PCT.

· The new PCT recognises it cannot deliver the full financial recovery plan this year.  It’s analysis of plans inherited from the old PCTs has revealed many issues.

· Nevertheless, the PCT believes its management structure is sound, and is confident the deficit can be resolved in 2007.

· The appointment of a Locality Director for West Herts is an urgent priority.

· PbC leads will have an input to appointments in the PCT’s locality organisation at a meeting on 21 December.

Developing a provider organisation:

· Building on the progress made at the last Hot Topics meeting, Gerry Bulger, Mary McMinn and Mark Jones are working as a sub-group to develop a business model for a provider organisation.  Substantial progress has already been made.

· We have considered the possibility that Dacorum practices could set up a GP-managed DTC to deliver outpatient services.
· When it is sufficiently mature, the proposal will be presented to all the practices.  No commitments will be entered into until this is done.
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